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Jeanann Dawson

From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: 211 Burton Avenue 
Attachments: Sketch for Garage at 211 Burton Avenue 07192022.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
 
The site plan for the garage at 211 Burton Avenue had to be changed from what the applicant originally submitted. Please let this email serve as a confirmation 
of zoning approval for this accessory building location. The original size of the building did not change from the original permit. The only approved change is 
moving the site of the building. The applicant is going to do a lot recombination for all three parcels. If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Snow Bowden  


